
• MU Classes:  Students from 
the Natural Sciences course 
on Western Campus will be 
visiting MUBO.  Approxi-
mately 25 students will be 
here each day.  WE NEED 
VOLUNTEERS TO HELP !!!! 

• Fall Migration has already 
begun.  Late September will 
be the busiest part of the 
month with larger numbers 

of birds passing through the 
Miami Valley. 

• HWBS: Bird banding at the 
Hueston Woods Biological 
Station 

• MUBO: Bird banding at the 
Miami University Bird Obser-
vatory 

• STW-MWF:  Sparrow banding 
at Shaker Trace Wetlands, 

Miami Whitewater Forest, 
Hamilton County, OH 
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Avian Research and 
Education Institute, Inc. 

PO 555 
W College Corner, IN 47003 
 
Drs. Jill & Dave Russell 
Dave's Cell:  513-382-4889 
Jill's Cell:  513-218-7228 

Please see the website for 
directions to the banding 
stations 
 
E-mail: info@avianinstitute.org 
www.avianinstitute.org 

Protecting and conserving 
avian populations through 
research, education and 

advocacy 
Bird Banding occurs from 
dawn until noon and dates 
are weather dependant. 

Please check the website for 
banding cancellations and 
revised banding schedules. 
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